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April 15, 1992 

Mr. Harold Weissberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick MD 21702 

Dear Harold• 

It's been quite a while since Rudi Hajduk and myself 
visited with you and Lil in Frederick. 

Here, finally, is the result of many hours spent in 
very interesting conversation with you, plus some 
more hours spent reading and researching the subject 
further. 

As you will see, the insert on page 34 (So saehe die 
Welt mit Kennedy aus = This is what the world would look 
like with Kennedy) is the result of telephone conver-
sations with your friend David Wrone, who proved to be 
very cooperative and willing to talk to us. 

Let me thank you and your wife, also on behalf of Rudi, 
for having taken all the time and trouble to talk to 
us. We both learned a lot and found those two days to 
be not only an informative, but also an enjoyable ex-
perience. 

With my very best wishes for you for good (or at least 
acceptable) health and continued energy and enthusiasm, 

Sincerely Y•urs, 


